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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“Happy New Year, Pike Road. We are so excited about 2022. Many great things have been planned, and we look forward to your 
participation. Also, we encourage you to be smart, safe and confidence-building as you engage. We know COVID-19 is still impacting 
many people.  

Coming up, we encourage you to explore activities like the Pike Road Arts Council’s Thresholds: Passing Through Art Show and The 
Art of Seeing Art Talk & Tea and get involved in the upcoming Valentines for Veterans Card Drive. Be sure to “Like” us on social 
media (just search @townofpikeroad!) to stay in-the-know as more events approach. As the Town of Pike Road grows, we continue 
to welcome your feedback and input. If you have thoughts or ideas, please email us at info@pikeroad.us.  

We want to stay connected! Visit www.pikeroad.us to subscribe to our weekly e-newsletter and receive town updates and event 
information, and find us on social media (Facebook, Instagram & Twitter). We also have a monthly radio show that visits local 
businesses and locations across Town. Stop by or tune in on Jan. 31 when we broadcast live from Bandaloop Yoga in the Shops at 
Pike Road! 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 
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